Following the success of the Focus on Wellbeing programme, please find attached the fifth programme in the series that covers the period mid-November 2021 to end of January 2022. It is aimed at everyone working in health and social work/social care in Scotland. 

The programme complements resources available on the National Wellbeing Hub www.wellbeinghub.scot . The various sessions are intended to support and empower everyone working in health and social services to enhance personal resilience during challenging times ahead, especially over the winter months. 

Inevitably, there will be some cross posting / duplication in circulating this information and I apologise for this in advance, but I am sure you will agree that it is better that people for whom this information is intended receive this from more than one source than not at all. 

Please take the necessary action to ensure that all staff / intended recipients in the relevant statutory/public sector, voluntary and independent sector organisations receive the information as soon as possible.  

Your ongoing cooperation is much appreciated. Please direct further information or queries to Scot Hall scot.hall@gov.scot 

Thank you 

Ray 

Ray de Souza | National Adviser, Workforce Wellbeing  
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